
2018-2019 PBL High School Registration is 
Tuesday, August 7 from 12:00 to 7:00 PM (for returning students) 

 
After August 7, registration for any returning and new students will be 9:00 A.M. – 12:00 
P.M. and 1:00 P.M. - 3:00 P.M. 
 
All Skyward student/family information should be updated on your Family Access 
Account by Monday, July 30, 2018.  Updating your information ahead of time will help 
you get through registration more quickly.   
 
We encourage you to have your student(s) registered by Monday, August 13. 
  

Fees: 
• Basic Registration Fees (Grades 9-12):  $125      

• Additional Charges:  
o AP / Dual Credit Classes: $30.00  
o Driver Education:  $150.00  

  
Registration can be paid with several options: Credit card, check or cash at the time of 
registration. 
 
School insurance may be purchased but separate paper work for the insurance 
company will have to be filled out and check made out to the insurance company. 
 
Breakfast / Lunches for the 2018/2019 school year will be: $1.80 for breakfast and 
$2.70 for lunch.  You will be able to put money on your child’s account at the time of 
registration.   
 
Multiple payments are necessary because each payment has its own entity.  
 
Yearbooks for the 2018/2019 school year may be purchased at registration for $45.  
This fee is separate from the registration fee.   NOTE:  The cost of the yearbook will 
increase to $50.00 after December 21, 2018. 
 

 

 

 


